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Hello Parents and Carers 

We would like to share some fabulous news with you this week.   

As some of you may know Mrs Levy has been on maternity leave.  We would like to 

congratulate both mum and dad on the safe arrival of  Ava Frances who arrived in the world 

on Wednesday.  Both mother and baby are doing well and even appeared on the Teams 

Assembly to say hello this morning.  

Thank you to everyone who bought a poppy this 

year.  You helped raise and amazing £254.58 for 

the Poppy Appeal 

This week has been Anti-Bullying week 

and in support we have had an Odd Sock 

day today to help celebrate everyone's 

individuality and uniqueness!  Here are 

Early Years  and Year 5 wearing their odd 

socks  
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Congratulations to this weeks Star Learners 

Casey is Star Learner for 

his lovely handwriting 

and improving his 

sentence writing 

Thandie is star learner this 

week for taking her learning 

further by completing two 

computing activities 

independently at home. 

Outstanding work, Thandie.  

Zara is this week's 

Star Learner for 

achieving in maths 

and producing some 

excellent writing. Well 

done Zara 

Our Star Learner listened 

really well to our road safety 

talk this week and has 

improved her reading skills.  

  
Michelle is our Star 
Learner for always 
working hard.  This 
week she has 
impressed with her 
writing, acting on 
suggestions to improve 
her instructions.   

Congratulations to our 

Star Learner Frankie 

for his independent 

and focused learning 

Ellie showed amazing 

comprehension in Literacy 

this week. She was able to 

explain the meaning of our 

new vocabulary words. Well 

done!   
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Congratulations to this weeks Sports Star Learners who have all been chosen by Miss Fairey 

for their excellent behaviour as well as achieving their individual objectives 

Lilly-May has shown a very good 

understanding of the this weeks 

task and has also shown good 

teamwork and communication 

skills.  Well done Lilly-May 

Well done to Michelle who is 

also Sports Star Learner this 

week.  Michelle  was able to 

showcase her ability in Gym-

nastics by demonstrating the 

splits. 

Kaci  took on board the advice she 

was given to improve her next 

performance 

Emma-Jane has shown great determination 

to climb the large apparatus  with assis-

tance.  It was amazing to see the success 

through her smile when she completes 

something challenging with Miss Stringer 

Don’t forget to purchase your raffle tickets for the Parents of 

Featherstone Wood Christmas Draw on 11th December. Tickets 

are only £2.00 each and you could be in with a chance of win-

ning a 32” TV worth £300.00, a Mountain Bike worth £200.00 

and lots of other prizes.  Please contact the office if you would 

like more tickets 



Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday 20th November 2020 

Applications are now open for September 2021 Reception places for 

children born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017. 

Closing date is 15th January 2021  

Thank you to everyone who has 

already returned their photo order 

forms. Can order forms be returned 

by next Thursday, the 26th November  


